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Changes to South Norwalk’s 
Webster Lot Ease Congestion  
and Make Parking Easier
Changes to Take Place August 1, 2010

Norwalk, CT (July 21, 2010) - The Norwalk Parking Authority is pleased to announce 
several changes to South Norwalk’s Webster Lot as of August 1, 2010. The following 
changes will make parking easier for both permit and non-permit parkers:

•  �Removal of the gate and the addition of more convenient pay-by-space stations to 
alleviate crowding at peak times.

•  New solar powered pay stations will accept both credit cards and cash.

•  15 minute free parking will be available in specified areas.

•  �Access cards for permit parkers will no longer be necessary, thanks to a new license 
plate recognition system.

•  Customer service ambassadors will be available to help parkers.

“The new changes to the Webster lot will make for a much more efficient parking expe-
rience,” says John Federici, Chairman of the Norwalk Parking Authority.  “Our hope is 
that the public will appreciate the changes and that surrounding businesses will benefit 
from increased traffic to South Norwalk.”

The Webster Lot’s grand re-opening is scheduled for September when an information 
kiosk will provide information on parking and South Norwalk attractions.

The Norwalk Parking Authority is a financially self-sustaining organization responsible 
for the operation and maintenance of the municipal parking system in Norwalk. The 
Authority is committed to collaborating with community organizations while providing 
exceptional customer service to parking customers.  The Norwalk Parking Authority 
can be reached at 203-831-9063 or at the web site at www.norwalkpark.org
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